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THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, AUGUST 20 

 

THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO ARE SERVING 

ON SUNDAY, AUGUST 27 
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From This Life to the Next 

 

 

Moving Forward in our Search for a New Priest
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RESPONSIBILITIES OF THE SENIOR WARDEN 2022 
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RESPONSIBLITIES OF THE SENIOR WARDEN 
2023 (MODIFICATION OF 2022 REPORT) 
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Our Farmer’s Market started last week with Jan’s wonderful tomatoes. Please bring any excess 

produce on Sunday and take home what you need. A free will offering will be accepted to 
benefit Atascadero Loaves and Fishes. 
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mailto:castlewood16@gmail.com?subject=Gather%20Sevice%20Invitation&body=Please%20add%20me%20to%20the%20Invitation%20list%20for%20St.%20Luke%27s%20Gather%20Service%20on%20Sundays%20at%207%20pm.%0A%0AName%3A%0A%0AThank%20you

